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WHOLE SCHOOL

Little Bollington CE Primary School is inviting applications for a co-opted governor vacancy on their governing
board. Meetings are held once every half term and the governors would welcome an application from
anyone who would like to support the school to be the best it can be. For further information, please contact
Judith Castledine (judith.castledine@CDAT.co.uk).

Staff took part in Trans Awareness training this week, delivered by the Liverpool Axess sexual health team.
Support groups for families can be found in the attachment here.

Please remember to top up your child’s cashless catering account via Parent Pay to ensure your child is able
to purchase food at break and during lunchtimes. You can click here to view the lunch menu, which changes
each day. The price list can be viewed here.

You can help us raise money for Lymm High’s PTA while online shopping at no extra cost to yourselves. All
you need to do is go to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/and select Lymm High School as your cause,

school will then receive a percentage donation. Last year, we raised over £900 just by shopping! As always,
thank you for your support.

Congratulations to this week’s school lottery winner, Mrs Smith, who won £73.20!

You could be a winner too! If you have not signed up for our lottery yet, please head to our dedicated lottery
website here. If you want to find out how the school lottery works, please click here. Tickets are only £1 each
week and your support would be hugely appreciated.

LOWER SCHOOL

We are delighted to launch the Duke of Edinburgh’s award at Lymm High School for Year 9, and we hope
your child might choose to sign up. Please click here to read more. Hard copies of this letter are also
available for collection by students in Student Services.


mailto:judith.castledine@CDAT.co.uk
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Trans-awareness-Axess-young-people.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/2022-23-Lymm-Diner-Main-Menu-1150-x-1150mm-laminated.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/2023-24-Lymm-Diner-Price-Lists.pdf
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lymm-high-school
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/how-it-works-printable.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/LETTER-Bronze-DofE-Year-9-2023-24-sign-up.pdf

Please click here to read the letter sent home about the Year 9 ‘Take My Child to Work Day’ on Tuesday 5th
December.

UPPER SCHOOL

We are delighted to launch the Duke of Edinburgh’s award at Lymm High School for Year 10, and we hope
your child might choose to sign up. Please click here to read more. Hard copies of this letter are also
available for collection by students in Student Services.

Please save the date: Thursday 26th October will be ‘How to help your child revise’ evening, 6-7pm.

Please click here for information about post-16 education or training choices. The dates for your diary
section includes information about careers days, UCAS sessions, apprenticeships and T’ Levels.

SIXTH FORM

We are delighted to launch the Duke of Edinburgh’s award at Lymm High School for Year 12, and we hope
your child might choose to sign up. Please click here to read more. Hard copies of this letter are also
available for collection by students in Student Services.


https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Yr9-Take-My-Child-to-Work-Day-LETTER.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/LETTER-Silver-DofE-Year-10-2023-24-sign-up.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/1355.Next_Steps_v9a-FINAL.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/LETTER-Gold-DofE-Year-12-2023-24-sign-up.pdf

